
Cullompton Swimming Pool Campaign Committee Meeting 
Friday 27th November 2020. 11:00am  via zoom. 

Meeting ended 11:45am  
 

 
 

Present: Apologies: 

Cat Margrie          (Chair) Liza Oxford-Booth 

Meryle Staddon    (Treasurer) Lynn Craddock 

Rachael Hall        (Secretary)  

Helen King  

  

 Action by 

Acceptance of minutes Proposed: Helen King   2nd Cat Margrie  

Matters arising from 
minutes 

We need to advertise all roles, committee members & officers roles should 
be a priority, then shop volunteers. Social media, website etc. 
Discussions on how roles could be work from home & specific roles for 
Committee members continue.  
DEADLINE to coincide with the New Year website launch.  

ALL 

Shop update Sales going well before 2nd lockdown. Using closed time to sort excess 
donations & get ready for Christmas. Reservations can now be made from 
the window to collect from the 3rd Dec.. Rachael is looking into putting larger 
items into a specific photo album on our Facebook page for sale, which can 
be updated easily & regularly, 
Christmas window competition as we are limited in shop volunteers entry will 
be if time permits. 
Christmas Festival will be limited due to Covid restrictions, the best we can 
hope for is a Tombola stall in the Waldrons garden. There are no gazebos 
left & we will need to source our own. No luck with shout outs so far. 
The shop will be reopening on Dec 3rd time TBA on a weekly basis on 
facebook & shop door. 

RH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ALL 

Treasurer’s update The bank total as of the 5th November 2020 is £185,807.83. 
Some of the Summer Ball deposits have now been returned. 
We are applying for a new Government grant to help cover rent & utilities. 

 
 
CM 

Chairs update The acquiring of a 2nd bank account is near completion awaiting paperwork. 
Good progress is being made with the new updated website & hopefully 
should be ready for launching in the New Year. 
Volunteers are encouraged to email any photos, newspaper articles or other 
relevant content to CM. 
Roy Gould has asked to stay on the Committee, although he has not met the 
criteria in the T&Cs. It was agreed that Roy would be invaluable in the role of 
Campaign representative on the Neighbourhood Plan Team. Proposed CM. 
2ND RH. 

CM 
 
 
CM 
ALL 
 
 
 



 

Fundraising update N/A  

AOB HK asked if the Committee meetings could be more structured regularly 
every 2 months to help with attendance? All in favour. 

ALL 

Date of next meeting Monday 11th January 7pm via Zoom.  


